
 

  

 

SIGNING ON REMINDER  

 

Competitors are reminded that all elements of the 

electronic signing on must be completed, including 

document uploads.  

 

In addition, all fees due to the event MUST be paid.  

 

This must be completed by 12 noon, Friday 5th May.  

 

Should this not be the case, you will be deemed a non-

starter.  

 

Lindsay Burnip  

Secretary of the Meeting 

Assistant Clerk of the Course 

Saturday 6th May 2023  

Organised by 

Hawick and Border Car Club and Berwick and District Motor Club 


